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The New Endoscopy Suite at Newark-Wayne Community Hospital
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Newark- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently participated in a ribbon cutting ceremony for the

new Endoscopy Suite at Newark-Wayne Community Hospital where he joined community
leaders and the employees and staff of the hospital to celebrate this new addition to the
hospital. The new Endoscopy Suite will accommodate the growing number of patients who
are seeking gastroenterology care at the hospital. This new medical service also helps to
support the local economy by creating new jobs and opportunities for the people of Wayne

County.



Pictured left to right are: Senator Mike Nozzolio; Mayor Peter Blandino; Mark Klyczek,
President of Newark-Wayne Community Hospital; Barbara Ruggles; Mark Clement,
President and CEO of Rochester General Health System; Dr. Mohamed Ahsalahi; Bob

Havrilla, Chairman of the Board of Directors; Rev. Tim Young; and Assemblyman Bob Oaks.



